I would like to start with a brief introduction about myself before I explain why I would be a good fit for the LoCo Disc Golf Board of Directors. I was extremely fortunate to be introduced to disc golf at the age ten in 1995. Growing up in Delaware County, PA I was blessed with multiple disc golf courses in my surrounding area with a supportive community. It did not take long for me to become incredibly passionate about disc golf. I spent a large majority of my childhood as a member of the Delaware Disc Golfers participating in local tags, weekly doubles, local tournaments, etc.

What I remember the most from all those years was all the people I had the pleasure of getting to know and play with for ten plus years. As a teenager you are not exposed to many people outside your school district, but disc golf brought in walks of life from all over. Looking back now as an adult, the Delaware Disc Golf community was a family to me, and I have fond memories of the people and learning how to play the game. It was extremely impactful to me how the members of Delaware Disc Golfers took me in and showed me the game at a young age. I would like to return that favor to new disc golfers joining the sport in the local area.

After graduating college in 2007, I unfortunately fell off the disc golf radar and was lucky if I played five times a year largely because of the high demand of work and always traveling. This past year I finally purchased my forever home in Waterford, VA and getting settled in. My work load is still demanding but not nearly as much travel as the previous years.

I recently joined LoCo Disc Golf Club this past August and was immediately impressed by the following and the talent. I made the discovery that I am located between two beautiful and environmentally diverse Loudoun County courses. I am very fortunate to have Clark's Run and Franklin Park as my "home courses". I would like to contribute as much as I can to help maintain these great courses and continue the hard work that has already been put into motion. Some of my goals would be organizing weekly leagues throughout the entire year (cash or tags), and setting up non PDGA sanctioned quarterly exhibition matches to help raise money for the club (co-ed doubles, bring your own partner, one disc only, etc.).

Again, I am passionate not only about the sport, but the community and the people. I enjoy collaborating and am a strong communicator. I am located near both courses and I can be readily available take lead or assist. If selected, I would provide the time and commitment needed to accomplish the LoCo Disc golf goals and to help grow the local disc golf community. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Chris White PDGA #27447